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Thursday, October 29, 2015 12PM-1PM 
 

Please register here at: http://tinyurl.com/ICAREUpdates2015  

By the end of this webinar, health care providers will review: 

 The benefits of health care providers in participating in  
a statewide immunization registry such as Illinois’ immunization registry, I-CARE. 

 The features and individual modules of I-CARE.  

 The importance of immunization registries in improving quality and supporting patient compliance by flagging patient 
records and running reports for a clinic’s immunization coverage levels, overdue/upcoming immunizations, and reminder/
recall notices. 

 I-CARE policy changes as an “opt-out” registry and  
Vaccine for Children Illinois program requirements. 

 I-CARE immunization registry updates 

 Inventory Issues troubleshooting 

Join us for an I-CARE webinar! 
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Matthew Swenny, BA, LCPC 

Matthew J. Swenny graduated from Culver-Stockton College with a Bacholer’s of Science in Psychology, the University of Illinois with a Master’s of 

Arts in Psychology, and Quincy University with a Masters of Arts in Educational Administration. Matthew has his Licensed Clinical Professional Coun-

selors and Type 75 Educational Administrative certification from the state of Illinois. Matthew has worked in the healthcare field since 1997. He started 

his working career at Heritage Behavioral Healthcenter in Decatur, IL as an assessment counselor. Then, he became a school counselor at Rochester 

Middle school in Rochester, IL. Matthew then worked at Gateway, a substance abuse residential facility, in Springfield, IL as an assessment counse-

lor. Then he became a clinical counselor at Passavant Hospital in Jacksonville, IL. Once he completed his second Masters degree, he was employed 

by the Central A&M school district as Assistant Principal at Kemmerer Village, their residential school in Assumption, IL. Finally, Matthew was em-

ployed at IDPH in October 2009 in the HIV section and recently has moved to the Immunization section in November 2013. All the while, Matthew and 

his mother have run a private practice providing individual and family counseling to children and adolescents. 

http://tinyurl.com/ob25wb5

